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B. Rsiph Sylvla
Group Vice President

Detroi! 6400 North Duus Highway

Esud$ Newport Michigan 48 f f4
.,
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August 26, 1987
NBC-87-0138

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555 i

References: 1) Fermi 2
NBC Docket No. 50-341
NFC License No. NPF-43 |

i2) Order Modifying License dated
July 3, 1986

3) Detroit R31 son to NIC Letter, " Reactor

Control Room Audit Program," GP-86-0009,
dated Novenber 17, 1986 j

i
4) Detroit Edison to NFC Ietter, " Reactor Control |

Room Audit Program," VP-86-0102, '

dated July 16, 1986

5) Detroit Edison to NBC Letter, " Reactor Control
Room Audit Program", VP-NO-87-0018, !
dated February 10, 1987 '

Subject: Reactor ContLol Room Audit Proaram
|

|
As required by paragraph IV (A) (2) of Reference 2, Detroit Edison is j
requesting that the following individual be added to the list of j
corporate managers and qualified employes or consultants (technical j
advisors) identified in Reference 5:

l
Corporate Manager: Mr. R. S. Lenart, General Director

,

Nuclear Engineering |
! i

Mr. Lenart has been associated with Fermi 2 since early 1960 where he |

| started as a senior engineer at Fermi 2 and advanced until he became j

i Fermi 2 Plant Manager in 1985. Mr. Lenart has recently assumed the j
responsibility of General Director, Nuclear Engineering. :

!
I
I
i
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,

August 26, 1987
NFC-87-0138

| Page 2

Detroit R31 son believes that inclusion of the above qualified
individual in the Control Foom Audit Program will enhance the program
by adding relevant experience and perspective to conplenent the group |
of qualified individuals currently conprising the audit team. ;

1

We trust that this request will neet your approval. Unless otherwise j

notified by your office, Mr. Lenart will begin performing this
function on Septenber 14, 1987. Should you have any questions
regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Steven R. Frost at (313)
586-4210.

Sincerely,

fY21f '

!
j cc: Mr. A. B. Davis

Mr. E. G. Greenman
Mr. W. G. Rogers
Mr. J. J. Stefano i

USNBC Fegion III
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